
Pinto Horse Association of Western Washington 
 

 
 
Pinto Horse Association of Western Washington was founded in the 70’s and welcomes members who 

own Pinto minis, ponies, and horses to come participate and show at our events.  The club has continued 

to grow and now includes solid type registry, utility, ranch horse and open to all breed (OTAB) classes. 

 

PtHAWW is currently seeking raffle item donations for our year end banquet celebration.  This raffle will 

help fundraise for 2020 shows and awards.  Please contact Deborah Hoines if you have anything you 

would like to donate! 

 

What:  2019 Year End Banquet 

 

When:  Saturday February 22, 2020 

 

Social Hour – 4:00 pm 

 

Dinner – 5:00 pm 

 

Awards – 5:30 pm 

 

The theme for this year’s dinner is Mexican.  Lee and I are donating the ground meat and the club will 

pay for the chicken.  There will be a split on the meat with some having spice on it and the other half will 

be plain, so everyone can make up the type of meal you want.  The club will also purchase a dessert. 

 

What we need folks to bring is listed below.  If you can please select something and then let Mallory 

Dobbs know what you’re bring and RSVP how many are in your group; that will help let the club know 

how much meat will be needed.  Mallory’s email:  mallorydobbs126@gmail.com 

 

List of things needed: 

Taco shells 

 Flour 

 Corn 

Tomatoes 

Lettuce 

Onion 

Avocadoes 

Shredded Cheese 

Refried beans 

Rice 

Sour Cream 

Pico de Gallo 

Chips (Gluten free)

 

Where:  Scott Lake Community Center 

2631 114th Way SW 

Olympia, WA  98512 

 

Thank you for your consideration to donate to our club! 

 

Deborah Hoines 

President of PtHAWW 

(360) 556-1227 

flarebear@cco.net 


